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From: icrar Dickeon [

Sent: 22 January 2019 07:37

To: Andrew Cornfoot

Subject: Land east of Kenilworth brief
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Andrew,

Looking at the briefing documents, I'm slightly confused about what's proposed for access to the
Thickthorn end of the site.

At the moment the properties in Thickthorn Close have a distinct character brought about by their seclusion
and single access off Birches Lane solely to the properties. However, diagrams on pages 144 and 145
suggest it will be possible to access the north end of the Thickthorn site from Thickthorn Close.

| hope that this is not the case but would be grateful if you can confirm what is proposed.

Regards,

Richard

Clir Richard Dickson

Kenilworth St John's ward
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